
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 4/19/2013 12:49:28 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
£ Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Monday — just checking again 

Laura, that should work for the General. I am forwarding him your email to let the General 
know. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

SED Administration, 3-2179 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2013 10:22 AM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: RE: Monday -just checking again 

OK great - he would normally take public transportation, right? What if I pick him up and 
take him back, to save time? 

I could pick him up at 11:40 and then get him back by 1:30? 

From: Pete, Aaron fmailto:aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2013 10:18 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Monday -just checking again 

Hi Laura, the General has a meeting set at 1:30 pm. The person the General is meeting has a 
flight to catch after this meeting so it would be a good idea for the General to be on time. 
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Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

SED Administration, 3-2179 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2013 6:02 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: Monday - just checking again 

Aaron 

After he comes here on Monday at noon, what time does the General have to be back at the 
CPUC? We are just trying to budget meeting priorities with him! 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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